
 

 
 
 
 
June 13, 2024 
 
 
To All Interchange Recycling Members: 
 
 
Re: Yukon Registration for Producers (Stewards) is Open 
  
Yukon EPR Regulation requires the Producers (Stewards) of lubricating oil, antifreeze, oil filters 
diesel exhaust fluid and automotive containers to develop an EPR plan and implement a program 
by July 1, 2025.  As per our previous notices, Interchange Recycling is currently engaging with 
stakeholders and consulting on a Plan that will be submitted to the Yukon Government for approval 
in September 2024.   
  
All organizations doing business in Yukon are asked to Register with Interchange Recycling Yukon 
by completing the Participation Agreement and submitting it to 
accounting@interchangerecycling.com.  
  
For more information about the Registration process or the EPR Plan development, please visit our 
Yukon page on our website.  
 
Interchange Recycling will hold an information session for Yukon Producers (Stewards) on 
Wednesday, September 11, 2024 at 11am PST and registration information will be shared with 
Producers closer to the date.  
  
If you have any questions, please contact David Lawes, CEO Interchange Recycling at 
dlawes@interchangerecycling.com. 
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